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As we close 2017 we reflect on what has been achieved in the past 

year. This has included  new editions of pilots covering  

- Mediterranean Spain,  

- Baltic Sea & Approaches 

- Chile  

- Cape Horn & Antarctic Waters  

- new electronic publications for Chagos Islands and Aleutian 

Islands     & Alaska Peninsula as well as 

- a new edition of The Atlantic Crossing Guide .  

In addition we have been developing our 

website which, in addition to all the 

supporting information and useful links associated with our 

publications, now has a new Cruising Notes page of incoming 

information with a growing global coverage.  

All of this has only been possible with the continuing 

support of our authors, our publishers -  Imray, 

Laurie, Norie & Wilson and Bloomsbury -  the cruising 

sailors and other  contributors to our publications, 

the media who have helped to keep our activities in 

the public eye, and the many others who have collaborated with us in our 

work. We are particularly pleased that Trinity House has become our 

patron. We thank all these for their continuing support and wish them a 

prosperous and fulfilling 2018. 

We look forward to the coming year when we will be bringing to the market new editions of pilots 

covering  

- Islas Baleares 

- Atlantic France 

- Channel Islands, Cherbourg Peninsula & North Brittany, and 

- South East Asia.   
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